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Norwich 16. Oct.r. 1820 

Rev.d and Dear Sir, 

  The Bishop of Norwich has given me a Letter to the Bishop of Ely 

requesting him to admit me into Priests Orders, I have therefore to request you 

will make enquiry when and where the Bishop of Ely will hold a general 

ordination? I expect to be at Cambridge tomorrow, you will have the goodness 

to send the Letter me there. 

  Shunghee is with me here. The Bishop and his Lady and 

Daughters have been very Kind to him indeed. He sat in the pew with the 

Bishop’s Lady yesterday, and was placed near us by the Bishop’s own order 

during the time of the Ceremony & Communion.  

I am Revd and Dear Sir 

Your Obed.t humble Servt 

Tho.s Kendall 


